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Information as of: June 2022 

 

Overnight Work on the Metrolinx 
Railway Crossing at Ogden Ave 

Monday, July 25 (9 p.m. to 6 a.m.) 

 

 
Background 
Work is underway to deliver the GO Expansion Program - the largest transit expansion in Canadian history.  
 
To allow fast, quiet, electrified, two-way, all-day service that will come with GO Expansion, Metrolinx will 
build new track, signals, rail facilities and electrification infrastructure, modify and build bridges, and 
improve crossings across the core segments of the GO rail network.  
 
What work is taking place? 
 
Metrolinx will be completing Transport Canada Grade Crossing upgrades in your community. These upgrades 
are critical to maintaining the safety of our network and include crossing enhancements, such as, 

• Railway crossing gate relocations 

• Installation of new equipment 

• Upgrading old equipment 

• Installation of new signage 

• Installation of new warning lights 
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Contact Us: 

Write to us at: peel@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: http://www.metrolinx.com/peel  
Call: (416) 202-7500 

 

 
 
Timing and what to expect 
 

• This work is scheduled for Monday, July 25 
• These dates are tentative, and work may be rescheduled due to weather or unforeseen 

circumstances.  
• Majority of the work will take place between 9:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m.  
• This work must be completed during the night due to the safety critical nature of this work 

(crossings will be deactivated for a period of time) and due to railway operations. 
• Lights will be directed away from homes when possible during the night work.   
• Work will be conducted as quickly and efficiently as possible to minimize disturbances, but 

residents and businesses near the corridor can expect to hear noise caused by construction 
equipment related to this work.  

 
Questions 
If you have any questions about this work or would like to be included on future email communications 
from us, please do not hesitate to call us at 416-202-7500 or email us at Peel@metrolinx.com. 
 

Please respect all safety and exclusion measures installed to protect you. 
 

Thank you for your patience as we work to transform the rail corridor in your area. 
 
Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à: Peel@Metrolinx.com 

 


